
Student Report - SAC

Members:
Co-Presidents:Megan McCurdy & Johnny Bezanson
Vice President: Lauren Smith
Secretary: Charlotte Lawson
Communications Rep: Janeka Deal
Events coordinators: Kacey Dean & Gracie Currie
Fine Arts Rep: Danaan Pyett
Sports Rep: Brent Hawkins
Grade 7(1): Dahlya Quesnel / Sasha Clinton
Grade 7(2): Grace Whebby- McLeod / Lincoln Geldart
Grade 8(1): Kaitlyn Smith
Grade 8(2): Landon Howe
Grade 9 (Int): Grace Streatch
Grade 9 (Core): Carly Benvie
Grade 10: Rebecca Forbes
Grade 11: Kalaya Borden
Grade 12: Emma Butts / Jennie-Pearl Easton

So far this school year we have had an opening year meeting, one meeting for the
communications committee and two official Student Council meetings with all members. On
Wednesday September 25th, we welcomed new members, discussed our end of October Spirit
Week which will take place from the 28th to November 1st and threw out some ideas for things
we would like to see for the school year.

Monday-28th Tuesday-29th Wednesday-30th Thursday-31st Friday-1st

Comfy Day Flannel VS
Camo

Witchy
Wednesday
(black)

Costume Day Class Colour
Day

We had good participation for the Terry Fox Run on September 26th, a lot of students
found it enjoyable and Student Council Members sold ice cream treats and freezies at lunch that
day.

The student council has updated the bulletin board at the bottom of the stairs with a
calendar of events, a place for spirit week updates to go and a news board for all important



information. Additionally, we have created a new instagram account since we could no longer
access the old one. Some teachers such as Ms. Clarke has requested a schedule of sports events
so she can plan band activities around them, I would also like a copy of this schedule whenever it
is available so I can keep the calendar updated.

Another thing on the bulletin board is a scoreboard for our class competition. Each
student who participates in Spirit Week and wears their assigned colour on the first Friday of the
month gets a point for their grade. The winners at the end of the year receive a Pizza and Ice
Cream party. So far our Grade 8s are in first place.

We have had two assemblies this school year where we have explained the concept of the
class competition, played our minute-to-win-it games and informed the students about upcoming
events such as spirit week, the coffee house which took place last night in support of the band
students going to New York and the first yearbook meeting which also took place yesterday at
lunch. Yearbooks will be for sale this week.

Finally, our students and community members have mentioned the following;
● Turkey dinner with community involvement
● Class Colours merchandise
● Alumni basketball game

Fundraiser in support of athletes with a goal to lower sport fees


